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File Ref.: AN 5/1.1 – 18/257       16 August 2018 
 
  
 
Subject: Postponement of the Wildlife Hazard Management and Control (WHMC) 

Workshop 
 (Khartoum, Sudan, 4-6 September 2018) 
 
 
Sir, 
 

I have the honour to refer to our Invitation Letter Ref.: AN 5/1.1 – 18/204 dated  
8 July 2018 and to our Reminder Ref.: AN 5/1.1 – 18/252 dated 12 August 2018 on the above 
mentioned subject.  I regret to inform you that due to low level of confirmed attendance because of 
summer season holidays we suggest to postpone the workshop to a later date this year. The exact new 
dates will be advised in due course.  

 
I would appreciate your assistance to encourage participation from your side. 
 
Accept, Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

       
   

                  
        

                                                                                  Mohamed Khalifa Rahma  
        Regional Director, Cairo 
 

 
 
 


